
 

 

 

  

 

  

Appendix A to Report No. 033-16 
 
 

Endorsement of Plain and Standardized Packaging 
 
Plain and standardized packaging would prohibit all promotional features on all tobacco packaging, 
including the use of colours, images, logos, slogans, distinctive fonts, and finishes.  Only the brand name 
would be allowed.  Health warnings would remain on packages.  The size and shape of the package would 
be standardized, thus prohibiting specialty package formats, such as slim and superslim cigarette packages 
that reduce warning size and overtly target women.  The appearance of cigarettes would also be 
standardized, at a minimum prohibiting the use of branding, logos, colours and special finishes, and 
establishing standards for cigarette length and diameter. 
 
 
 
Our organization endorses a requirement in Canada for plain and standardized packaging, as outlined 
above. 
 
 
Name of organization:  Middlesex-London Board of Health 
 
 
Name of organization representative:  Mr. Jesse Helmer 
 
 
Title: Chair, Middlesex-London Board of Health 
 
 
Signature: ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Date: _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Name and email for organization contact:  Dr. Christopher Mackie, Medical Officer of Health and CEO 
      Email: christopher.mackie@mlhu.on.ca 

 

 


